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Stores Blanket Order Program to Shut Down

Date::
April 18, 2013

Procurement & Contracting Services has made the decision to discontinue the Stores Blanket Order Program effective
June 30, 2013. The blanket programa€™s use has steadily declined over the past 10 years to the point where it is no
longer financially feasible to keep it open. Departments are encouraged to utilize their P-Card or set up blanket orders
through UAccess Financials with vendors they need to continue using. We apologize for any inconvenience this may
cause. If you have any questions about the closure, please contact Ted Nasser at 520-621-5449 or Jeff Wilson at 520-
621-3062.
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